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GREENCROSS LIMITED (ASX: GXL) Announcement  
Release date for FY2015 Full Year Results  

 

Greencross Limited will announce its FY2015 full year results on 11 August 2015. 

A briefing for analysts and institutional investors will be held at 10.30am (AEST) following the release of 
the full year results announcement.  
 
The teleconference details for the briefing are set out below: 

Participant passcode:  207 740 81 

 Direct Toll Free 

Australia (02) 8029 4105 1800 036 268 

New Zealand  0800 480 362 

Hong Kong 852 3018 6851  

Singapore   65  6408 9900  

United Kingdom  0800 085 5171 

USA    888 830 9551 

 

Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 3.10A, Greencross advises that 5,487,445 fully paid ordinary shares held in 
escrow will be released from escrow following the full year results announcement. These shares, which 
were issued to Quadrant Private Equity and the other vendors of City Farmers as partial consideration for 
that acquisition at a price of $9.00 per share, represent approximately 4.9% of Greencross’ issued capital. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Robert Wruck 
Investor Relations, Greencross Limited 
Phone (02) 8595 3313 
rwruck@gxltd.com.au 
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